

Ebrington Primary & Nursery School

Phone: 02871343864

e-mail: bguthrie493@c2kni.net

www.ebringtonps.co.uk

Principal: Mr B F Guthrie, BA Hons ED PQH

13th September 2022

EXCEPTIONAL CLOSURE DAY FOR SCHOOLS TO MARK HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II'S STATE FUNERAL

Dear Parent/ Guardian

I am writing to confirm that school will be closed on Monday 19^{th} September for the state funeral of Queen Elizabeth II.

This is a day of national mourning and has been marked as a public bank holiday, as well as being counted as an exceptional closure by the Department of Education.

This will enable the paying of respects to Her Majesty.

Pupils will return to school on Tuesday 20th September.

We are in the process of issuing refunds for dinners and clubs booked on this day.

Yours faithfully

Guthril

Mr B Guthrie